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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:50 PM

To: 'thomashuynh66@msn.com'

Subject: 1144 Minnehaha Ave E

Importance: High

Mr. Huynh, 

 

You came to a Legislative Hearing on Sept 20 and at that time, Ms Moermond, Legislative 

hearing Officer, recommends reducing the VB fee in half if you received your code 

compliance.  It’s been noted that you got your code compliance certificate on November 8, 

2016; therefore, the VB fee will be reduced to $1120.00. 

 

The Public Hearing is tonight at 5:30 p.m. in room 300 Council Chambers if you want to appeal 

to her recommendation. 

 

Sorry for the short notice. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


